
Fencott Road, 

Charlton on Otmoor 

 

 

10 Downing street 

 

Wednesday 4th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Prime Minister 

 

 

I am writing to tell you I would like to make a change to refugee lives. Their living conditions are 

not ok. 

 

First of all, I would like to make a difference to the shelter that we give them because they do 

not have anywhere to live since they fled their war-torn country.   We have houses and other 

buildings and they have metal and junk.  Perhaps we could give them some money or a place to 

live.  However, I appreciate that we may not be able to afford it so we could start a fundraiser.    

 

Secondly, I think these suffering refugees should have an opportunity to make a living in our 

country.  Besides they have made a long journey to get a junk pile and I think they should be 

welcomed with warm and friendly hands.  We are a nation of welcoming refugees. 

 

Next, I would like to make a change to their food since they don’t have enough. 

They should get free meals everyday.  We could buy them food from shops or they could be 

welcome to come and buy their own with the money we get them from the fundraiser.  

 

I appreciate you listening to these points and hope you consider these changes for the refugee 

lives.   

Thank you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mitzi. 


